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Firstly, I’d like to thank everyone involved with our Hike to Hardley Mill which took 
place on a beautiful day earlier this month.  Money is still coming in, but we’ve already 
raised over £600, which will be split between Hardley Mill and Leeway womens’ 
refuge. 
  
Many thanks to The Saxonettes and Funky Feet for keeping us so brilliantly 
entertained. 
  
If you would like to help these excellent causes, the details 
are: https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jeremy-Rowe-2 
  
We’re grateful to Musker McIntyre, Rosy Lee’s and to Minimum Worldfor jointly 
sponsoring the event. 
  
If you know anyone over-60 who might like a regular visit or phonecall, or just some 
help, please let them know that we are here to help, on 07876050110. 
  
My regular surgeries will start up again later this year, by which time it should be safe 
to hold them again.  In the meantime, please ring me anytime on 07733323581 if I can 
help you. 
  
It’s a great privilege to be able to serve our fantastic community. 
  
  
Thank you. 
  
Councillor Jeremy Rowe 
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